
The Administrative Review committee met Tuesday November 11. 
     
 
        We have selected the following administrators for review: 
 
        Chancellor Carney        
 
        Provost Wray 
     
        Vice Provost Collier 
     
        Vice Chancellor Malott 
   
        Vice Chancellor Eggert   
 
        We plan to work with IT to set up an electronic survey with the option of printing the survey for 
off-line submission.  Issues to be addressed include:  making sure each faculty member responds only 
once (electronically or paper).  We will provide RP&A an update on this later. 
    
        Our plan is to administer the survey in late January to mid-February (giving faculty two weeks to 
complete the survey) with feedback to the administrators, their superiors, and the campus by late April. 
       
 
                - Mariesa 
 
 


